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We watch our world quickly change because of all the petrochemical garbage and carbon we have thrown into the
atmosphere. We owe a debt to our children, our grandchildren, and our future generations to clean up our own mess.

It is still clear that we need to do something. Otherwise the future is grim. We must act now.

So | support strong climate legislation in Oregon and would certainly support a strengthened LC19, but it needs to
be made stronger. Less carrots and more sticks to move the carbon industries to action.

Barbara Baylor
Portland



